Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Trevor Hartwell [thartwell@stratusinc.net]
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2014 2:53 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Seung Tae Lee (seungtaelee49@gmail.com)
Subject: German Auto Access Agreements

Good Afternoon Mark,

| wanted to give you a status update regarding additional work at German Auto—We hadn’t received a signed access
agreement for the offsite soil borings at which point | had informed you we were having trouble. After we exhausted
efforts to contact the offsite property owner, we had sent additional access agreements to other property owners
adjacent to German Auto, also with no luck.

Today, September 3", we finally received the signed access agreement we had sent in May to the adjacent property
owner. We will proceed with scheduling and implementing the scope of work approved in the April 28" letter from
Alameda County.

If you have any questions or comments, feel free to contact me.
Best regards,

Trevor Hartwell, P.G.

Stratus Environmental, Inc.

Ph. 530-313-9966
www.stratusinc.net




